
End of Term 1 October 2022  

It has been a busy and 

fun- filled term 1 with 

lots going on. We have  

introduced our new val-

ues, Safe, Respectful, 

Caring. The children are 

able to say these values 

and are showing them 

around the school.  

EPA Eco group has achieved 

the Green Flag award. This 

shows that the school wants 

to improve the environment 

and is taking small steps to 

do this. This year’s group will 

continue this once elected.  

 We have enjoyed a number of visits. 

‘We, the Curious’ came for a take 

over day developing children’s under-

standing of different curriculum areas.  

UWE also came to help children learn 

about different decades in history.  

All children have visited Junction 3 

library and chosen books to take 

home.  

Year 6 children have visited the Life 

Skills centre and learnt some essential 

skills for living in the wider world.  

Year 1 and 2 have enjoyed a term of 

forest school at St Werburgh’s City 

Farm.  

Dates for your diary :  

31/10/22– back to school  

2/11/22-Coffee morning for parents 

at 8.45  

w/c 14/11/22—parent & teacher 

meeting  

16/12/22—break  up  

Breakfast club  

Remember, breakfast club runs 

from 8am– 8.30am every morning.  

You need to be there by 8.20 so 

that you can eat.  

 


